
 
PARENTS OF PRESCHOOL AND  

KINDERGARTEN-1ST GRADE DANCERS: 
Please help us keep our “bathroom breaks” 
during class to a minimum.  It is becoming a  
problem for our preschool and Kindergarten- 
1st grade classes.  Please visit the restroom  
with your child before class so we can 
limit our interruptions as we are trying to 
learn our  Spring Review dances.  
Thanks 

BRAINERD AND STAPLES STUDIO NEWS  
 

SPRING DANCES AND PRACTICE MUSIC:  We have started to learn our dances for the spring 
review. Music will be ready to download the first part of April. 

SPRING 2017 
TINY TOTS 

We are still accepting new enrollment in our Tiny 
Tot classes.  These “intro to dance and tumbling” 
classes are specially designed for 3 year old boys and 
girls.  These classes will meet Mondays at 5:30-6:00 
and Tuesdays 5:30-6:00pm in Brainerd.  Each class is 
30 minutes long meet weekly up to the date of our 
Spring Review.  Cost for Tiny Tots is $35.00/month.  
Each week we have a different theme such as: 
Teddy Bear Day, Circus Day, Princess Day and 
Beach Party Day!   

Class fills quickly – tell your friends!! 
           All of our Tiny Tots are welcome and  

encouraged to perform in our Spring Review!!  
 

 

 

SPRING BREAK FOR BRAINERD- MARCH 13TH-17th:   
 

We WILL have Studio Line classes as usual during Spring Break week.  Please 
let us know if you will be gone that week. 



Our Studio Line dancers in grades 2-12 will be attending  
LEGACY  Dance Challenge–  in Burnsville:  May5-7th at the 
Bloomington Jefferson High School. This venue is very  
convenient to hotels, restaurants and shopping. We will get the 
schedule to you as soon as we receive it, normally 7-10 days prior 
to the competition. The following Studio Lines will attend this  
contest:  Monday Teens, Monday 4

th
-5

th
 Grade, Tuesday 2nd-3rd 

grade, Tuesday 6th-7th grade, Staples 1st-4th grade,  and Staples 5th-12
th
  grade.  

 

    2017 MUSIC GENERAL SPRING DANCE REVIEW: 

  “Totally Awesome 80’s” 
Scheduled for Friday and Saturday, June 9th and 10th 
 At Tornstrom Auditorium in Brainerd.  We will have a performance on Friday, June 9th 
at 6:30 p.m. as well as a performance on Saturday, June 10th at 2:00p.m.  
Our Company Line showcase will be at 5:30pm Saturday–             where all 

of our Company Line dancers perform their group dances, as well as their  solo, trio and duets!   * 
Please note: Studio line dancers will not perform in the 5:30 Company Showcase.  

                             
                  PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

 
Just a Reminder:  Dancers, please bring your purses, cell phones, iPods, 
etc into the studio.   Do not leave them in the dressing room.   We provide 
plenty of “cubbies” for your things.  
 

COSTUME ACCESSORIES: 
 

MAKE-UP BAGS:  We will be ordering make-up online this year from Yofi  
Cosmetics.  Studio Line Competitive groups will be required to purchase 
this make-up.  Make-up kits will consist of Eye Shadow, Blush, Lipstick and one 
set of false eyelashes (glue included).  We will send our more information on 
Make-up Kits in coming weeks, including the link to order. 
 
JEWELRY: Dancers attending competition will need earrings. These are not  
included in your costume fees and must be purchased separately.   
Cost is $13.00 plus tax.   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will be having an informational meeting for ALL parents of Studio Line dancers going to Competitions 
this year.  Please mark your calendars for the dates below and make every effort to attend this meeting.  We 
have quite a bit of information to cover, so if at all possible, please leave siblings at home.  The meetings for 
each class will be as follows: 
 
Monday Teen Class: Will be in Brainerd on Monday, April 10th from 7:15-7:30 p.m. 
 
Monday 4th-5th Grades: Will be in Brainerd on Monday, April 10th from 6:15-6:45 p.m. 
 
Tuesday 6th-7th Grades: Will be in Brainerd on Tuesday, April 11th from 7:15- 7:45 p.m. 
 
Tuesday 2nd-3rd Grades:  Will be in Brainerd on Tuesday, April 11th from 6:15-6:45 p.m. 
 
Staples 1st-4th Grades:  Will be in Staples on Thursday, April 13th from 6:30-7:00 p.m. 
 

 

Extra Practice for Studio Competitive Lines:  We will be having a Showcase Rehearsal in Brainerd for all 
Studio Line groups who will be attending Competition this Spring on Sunday, March 19th.  This rehearsal is 
mandatory; please make every effort to attend. We understand that this may not be the most convenient day, 
but it is the only opportunity we have to show our routines to an audience of our peers before our first  
competition.  This also gives classes the chance to practice in the large studio which is comparable in size to 
an actual stage. 
If your child will unable to attend, please let Miss Amy  or Miss Kristin know as soon as possible.  
Thank You!  Studio Lines will meet from 2:00-3:30 p.m.   

 


